
 

                          

 
 
19 December 20222 
 
Private and Confidential 
 
Gerard Hayes 
NSW Branch Secretary 
Health Services Union 
Level 2, 109 Pitt Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
 
By email: info@hsu.asn.au  
 
 
 
Dear Mr Hayes, 
 
Consultation – Healius Return to Work Program (NSW) 
 
As the Head of Employee Relations for Healius, I write in respect of our revised NSW Return 
to Work (RTW) Program. 
 
Healius has recently revised its RTW Program for New South Wales. Before this document 
is finalised, we invite the HSU to provide any feedback it may have. 
 
Please find enclosed a copy of the revised RTW Program for NSW for your review. I have 
provided a word version so that you can track any comments directly into the document. 
 
Please provide your feedback (if any) on the revised RTW Program for NSW no later than 
Wednesday 11 January 2023. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Priya Parghi 
Head of Employee Relations 
Healius Limited 
 
Encl. Return to Work Program 2022 
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